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Child HealthChild Health  

MPH Alum Meghann McNiff on 
working with the Afghan Midwives 
Association in Kabul, Afghanistan 

Thursday, September 20th  1-2pm in CT460A 

Come meet Meghann McNiff, an Alum from the Department of International 
Health, and learn about her current work in Kabul, Afghanistan with the Afghan 

Midwives Association. Join us as we discuss the current state of women's health in 
Afghanistan and the work Meghann and her organization are doing.  

A brown bag lunch session  


